
Dear	susan.	
	
You	have	asked	me	about	the	transactions	between	Rams	pharmacy		and	
Regiments	that	took	place	5years		ago	or	more	.	I	guess	it	will	be	quite	unrealistic	
and	unreasonable	to	expect	me	to	respond	to	these	transactions	that	took	place	
many	years	ago	within	1	day.	
	
Given	the	nature	of	your	query	and	the	reference	of	Mr	Phetolo	Ramosebudi	and	
Regiments	Capital	I	guess	cannot	at	this	stage	candidly	comment	about	this.	
	
Please	afford	me	an	opportunity	to	make	a	thorough	investigation	about	the	
allegation	the	same	way	you	had	adequate	time	to	research	about	this.	
This	will	enable	me	to	respond	to	this	.	
	
Please	do	make	reference	to	my	respond	in	your	publication.	
	
	
Thank	you,	
	
Mr.P.	Ramosibudi	
	
	
		
	


